Idaho Retriever Club—01/17/2015—Board Meeting & Minutes
(DRAFT, pending approval at subsequent Board meeting)

President George Rogers called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m., at the Gelato Café in Meridian,
prior to the evening’s annual membership meeting and banquet. Attendees were Board Members
Chris Merrill, Ben Echevarria, Jack Smith, and Pete Eromenok, along with Blaine Hyde and
nominees Willie Alderson and Pat Kilroy. Vice President Rich Charrier and Board members
Mike Wheeler and Linda Harger were absent. Secretary Brett Crow was addressing other
Banquet business for the evening. George recorded notes.

Jack Smith moved, and Pete E. seconded, that the reading of minutes and financial report be
waived. A voice vote affirmed the motion.

The meeting’s subsequent topic was the spring picnic trial season. Dates were set as 2/14 & 28,
and 3/14 & 28. Locations and chairs, respectively, are Adrian, OR (near Barbara Young’s home,
Micah Duffy), TBA with Willie Alderson, Ben Echevarria property south of Kuna (weather
permitting, Ben E.) and Pete Eromenok property near New Plymouth (Pete E.)

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m.



